
 

 

From: Maureen Prescott EI [mailto:maureen.prescott@surreycc.gov.uk] On Behalf Of Planning 

Consultations/EAI/SCC 
Sent: 13 July 2018 10:55 

To: Thanet Extension 
Subject: Thanet Extension Offshore Wind Farm 

 

Dear Sir/Madam 
 
Thank you for consulting Surrey County Council regarding the adequacy of the consultation 
relating to Thanet Extension Offshore Wind Farm. 
 
The proposed development raises no issues for the county council and we have no concerns 
about the consultation process. 
 
Regards 
Maureen Prescott 
 
Highways Transport & Environment Directorate 
Surrey County Council 
Tel: 0208 5417412 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

* * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * *  

 

This email and any attachments with it are intended for the 

addressee only. It may be confidential and may be the subject of 

legal and/or professional privilege.  

If you have received this email in error please notify the sender 

or postmaster@surreycc.gov.uk  

The content may be personal or contain personal opinions and 

cannot be taken as an expression of the County Council's position. 

Surrey County Council reserves the right to monitor all incoming 

and outgoing mail. Whilst every care has been taken to check  

this e-mail for viruses, it is your responsibility to carry out 

any checks upon receipt. 

 

Visit the Surrey County Council website -  

http://www.surreycc.gov.uk 
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